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RE Official Information Act request WCDHB 9106 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request seeking the following information from West Coast 
DHB, pertaining to the West Coast Mental Health Review (2014). Specifically: 
 

 Any written submissions, or minutes of meetings (from this latest consultation), with feedback 
on the mental health review. I understand no one will be named in this for privacy reasons, but 
I am interested in reading what people see as the issues. 

 
There is currently a draft document ‘West Coast Mental Health Future Services Project: Locality and 
Community Based Services’.  This document has gone out to West Coast DHB mental health and 
addiction stakeholders for consultation, and we are holding forums over the next few weeks to discuss 
the information with them.    
 
We will be releasing the information once it is finalised, after we have collated the feedback from our 
stakeholders, including consumers of our mental health services.  We hope to have the information to 
release at the end of April or early May. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the West 
Coast DHB website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
General Manager  
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

 
 




